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Hi Lisa,

Please find attached a submission on behalf of the Hurunui District Council on Plan Change 1 to
the HWRRP.

If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Kind regards,
Monique

Monique Eade
Policy Planner

Phone 03 314 0095|Fax 03 314 9181
Email monique.eade@hurunui.govt.nz |Web hurunui.govt.nz
Mail PO Box 13, Amberley 7441
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HURUNUI DISTRICT COUNCIL

P.O. Box 13 | Amberley | 7441 | 66 Carters Road | Amberley | 7410

Phone 03 314-8816 | Fax 03 314-9181 | Email info@hurunui.govt.nz
Web hurunui.govt.nz | facebook.com/HurunuiDistrictCouncil
Skype hdc_customer_services | twitter.com/hurunuidc

24 May 2019

Environment Canterbury
PO Box 345
CHRISTCHURCH 8041

Via email to mailroom@ecan.govt.nz

Dear Lisa

Proposed Plan Change 1 to the Hurunui and Waiau River Regional Plan

Thank you for the opportunity to submit on Proposed Plan Change 1 to the Hurunui and Waiau River Regional
Plan. The Hurunui District Council is generally in support of the Proposed Plan Change and recognises the
collaborative effort it has taken to reach this point.

In principle Council supports the change and acknowledges the positive impact this certainty will provide to
many low intensity dryland farmers within our District. Council notes the importance of including Dryland
Farmer Collectives as a possible way of reporting and acknowledges their importance in the successful
implementation of this plan change.

Council wishes to reserve it’s right to be heard.

Yours sincerely,

Winton Dalley
Mayor
Hurunui District Council
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